
 

  
 
  
10 February 2021 
 
Mrs. Rochelle W. Newbold 
Director 
Department of Environmental Planning and Protection 
Ministry of the Environment and Housing 
Ground Floor, Charlotte House 
Charlotte and Shirley Streets 
Nassau, The Bahamas       

Sent via email: rwnewbold@depp.gov.bs; gdeal@depp.gov.bs  
 

Attn: Gammell Deal, Senior Environmental Officer 
 
Dear Director Newbold, 
 
RE: Caribbean Coastal Services Ltd. Submits Public Consultation Report for January 6th 
2021 meeting on behalf of 4M Harbour Island Ltd.  
 
Caribbean Coastal Services Ltd.  hereby submits the Restated Public Consultation Report for the 
Public Consultation Meeting held on January 6th 2021 on behalf of 4M Harbour Island Ltd. and 
4M2 Harbour Island Ltd. The public consultation described in the attached Report is related to 
the Environmental Impact Assessment Addendum Revision 1 submitted on December 3rd, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Agnessa Lundy 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
 
c.c.       Michael Wiener, Principal 4M & 4M2 Harbour Island Ltd. 

David Hayes, Principal, Hay-Con Inc. 
Mark Daniels B.Sc., M. Sc. Associate Principal, BRON Ltd. 

mailto:rwnewbold@depp.gov.bs
mailto:gdeal@depp.gov.bs

